1445 BOONVILLE AVE.
SPRINGFIELD, MO. 65802

JOHNNIE BARNES
National Commander

PAUL STANEK
National Promotional &
Training Coordinator

Dear Commander:
Choice Christian greetings!

This is your personal invitation to attend a Royal Rangers National Training
Camp. These camps are designed to give you the very best of training for all
phases of the Royal Rangers program, with the major emphasis on camping.

As a member of an NTC patrol, you will be caught up in the excitement of the
patrol spirit which will include competition, activities, and projects. You
will no doubt begin friendships with other Commanders that will last a life-
time.

You will participate in an outstanding camping adventure. Living in tents,
cooking over fires, hiking, backpacking, enjoying outdoor fun, sharing council
fires--these are some of the activities that will make this a camping experience
you will never forget!

The average cost of the camps will be about $35.00. In order to reserve a place
for you in one of these camps, it is necessary for you to fill out the enclosed
application form and mail it along with a $15.00 registration fee to our office.
The attached application form also lists dates and locations of the camps. Since
we must limit each camp to 64 men, we encourage you to send in your application
just as soon as possible.

Attending NTC is one of the greatest investments you can make! We therefore

urge you, if at all possible, to take advantage of this opportunity. If you would
like to recommend other leaders in your group to attend NTC, send us their names
and we will be glad to send them an invitation and application form.

Hoping to receive your application real soon!
"READY" in His service,

ohnnie Barnes
National Commander

JHB:dj
enclosures

P.S. For your convenience, we have also enclosed a copy of the Outpost Commander's
Award Evaluation sheet.
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